
AIMS Molecular Science, 3(1): 30-31. 

DOI: 10.3934/molsci.2016.1.30 

Received 18 January 2016,  

Accepted 21 January 2016,  

Published 22 January 2016 

http://www.aimspress.com/journal/Molecular 

 

Editorial 

Journal summary from Editor in Chief 

Owen M. McDougal * 

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry, Boise State University, 1910 University Drive, Boise, 

ID 83725, USA 

* Correspondence: Email: owenmcdougal@boisestate.edu. 

 

Dear Editorial Board Members, 

I am writing to share with you the end of year publication report for AIMS Molecular Science, 

and extend my heartfelt appreciation for your contribution to the sustainability of the journal. It is 

through the dedication, leadership, and direct involvement of the members of the Editorial Board and 

Editorial Office that publications have more than doubled, from 11 to 26, in 2015. Please review the 

work that has been published by accessing articles via our newly updated web site at 

http://www.aimspress.com/journal/Molecular.  

To make 2016 another successful year, I once again call on the members of the Editorial Board 

to submit original research or review papers, invite colleagues to publish in our journal, either 

coordinate or invite colleagues to serve as guest editor for a special topic issue, and reach out to 

researchers at conferences to publish symposium or individual contribution content in the journal. Your 

continued time and expertise to review manuscripts and provide constructive and timely feedback has 

positioned us well to justify indexing in some highly accessed databases including PMC, SCOPUS, 

EI, SCIE and others. We hope to gain database index listing in 2016. 

While it is understood that membership on the Editorial Board requires time and effort, it is also 

recognized that not everyone will have the time necessary to submit articles, review papers, or solicit 

guest editors. If you find yourself in this position, please help us identify scientists that may be able to 

fill your position so we can once again double the number of submissions in the coming year. Assuming 

each of the 54 members of the Editorial Board either submits a manuscript for publication or assumes 

responsibility for encouraging a minimum of one submission from a colleague, there is reason to 

believe we can achieve a goal of over 50 publications in 2016. Please accept my challenge in the 

coming year to take responsibility for a minimum of one manuscript submission. 

The Editorial Office is currently soliciting new members to the Editorial Board, particularly with 
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expertise in the area of energy research. Please help us identify exceptional scientists to join our ranks 

in an effort to ensure excellence in publishing content. 

In closing, I thank you for the work you do to ensure the success of AIMS Molecular Science. 

Happy New Year and best wishes for the coming year. 

© 2016 Owen M. McDougal, licensee AIMS Press. This is an open 

access article distributed under the terms of the Creative Commons 

Attribution License (http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0) 


